
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

LOTTIE MOON CHRISTMAS OFFERING 
 

Please continue to pray for our missionaries who are spreading the 

Good News all over the world and support them with the Lottie Moon 

Christmas Offering. Our goal this year is $2500.00. 

 

CHILI AND A MOVIE— Wednesday, January 9, 2019 

 

Be a Souper Servant—bring a can of soup or 2, or 3 and partner with 

the WMU as we donate to the Salvation Army for those less fortunate.   
 

6:00pm WMU will provide a Chili Dinner (bring a salad or dessert to 

share).   
 

6:30pm “The Mully Movie.”  A true story about what happened when a 

six year old boy was abandoned by his own family and left to raise   

himself on the streets.  From rags to riches, following the will of God. 
 

Any leftover chili will be sold and the proceeds will be sent to the Mully 

fund in Kenya. 

 

WMU LEADERS 
 

Don’t forget our WMU Council Meeting on Monday, January 7, 2019 at 

10 a.m. 

 

A NOTE OF THANKS   

Thank you for your delicious meals, cards and calls but most of all your 

prayers.  The love of  our church family and Pastor Bud are a dear 

treasure to me and my family. 

I am happy to share that our prayers were answered.  I have been  

completely pain free since my out-patient back operation on December 

13th.  I am blessed with the ability to sleep through the night again and 

continue to increase my stamina with walking longer distances each 

day.  God is indeed good! 

Today and always, I extend to you the blessings of Christmas and our 

sweet Lord, Jesus. 

Winfred Hudgins 

 

 

LOST AND FOUND 

 

If you are missing an iPod, a fitness tracker, small bottle of perfume or 

a holiday headband, please contact the Church Secretary to describe 

the missing item. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of  the least of these brothers 

and sisters of mine, you did for me.”  Matthew 25:40   

                                                         

We are so very grateful to all the GUEST volunteers for giving of their 

time and other resources to care for others in need!  

 

GPBC will host GUEST January 14th thru January 21th                       

and March 11 – March 18.   

 

If you would like to help - you can do so in different ways: 
 

Work a shift: 5:15pm -11pm, 11pm-5am or 5am-7:30am. 

Bring any of the items listed: There is a list of items needed on the 

WMU table in the Narthex to sign up. 

 

Volunteer Training: Monday, January 7, at 7 pm, here at GPBC. 
 

Groves Memorial Presbyterian Church is partnering with us again 

this year and will provide meals for both weeks. 
 

Rachel and L.T. Wells will prepare breakfast every morning with 

the Ruritan Club’s support in paying for the breakfast supplies. 

 

Please call Pauline Littell at 804-815-8030 or  

 Ted Fisher 757-870-4156, if you would like to volunteer  

or have any questions. 
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